
William P. Kenoi
Mayor

West Hawai'i Office
74·5044 Ane Keohokalole Hwy
Kailua-Kona, Hawai'i 96740
Phone (808) 323-4770
Fax (808) 327c3563

June 9, 2015

Mrs. Shirley Talaro
P.O. Box 6469
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mrs. Talaro:

County of Hawai'i
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Duane Kanuha
Director

Bobby Command
Deputy Director

EastHawai'i Office
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3

Hilo, Hawai'i 96720
Phone (808) 961-8288

Fax (808) 961-8742

Applicant: Shirley Talaro
Change ofZone Application No. 15-000189 (REZ 15-000189)
Request: A-40a to A-5a for 43.495 acres
Subject: Withdrawal ofApplication
Tax Map Key: 4-4-005:022

This is to acknowledge receipt ofyour email dated June 8, 2015 requesting to withdraw the
above-referenced application. Based on your request, we are withdrawing the above-referenced
Change ofZone application.

A refund ofthe filing fee will be sent under separate cover. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact JeffDarrow at (808) 961-8158.,

Sincerely,

JWD:klt
P:\wpwin60\Jeff\Letters\Withdraw Letters\LTalaro-WithdrawREZ.doc

cc w/emai1:
cc:

Mr. Gilbert Bailado
Marty Shimizu, Accountant

www.cohplanningdept.com Hawal'l County is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer planning@co.hawaii.hi.us.
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Darrow, Jeff

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Shirley Talaro <shirley_talaro@ymail.com>
Monday, June 08, 2015 7:14 PM
Darrow, Jeff
Re: Phone call

To: Mr Jeff Darrow,
Valerie Poindexter advised me that the planning department will post a notice in the newspaper today. I am not
sure if Valerie had contacted your office this morning advising that my partners and I decided to withdraw our
rezoning application. We would like our deposit of $700.00 be mailed to PO Box 6469 Hilo, HI 96720.

Sincerely,
Shirley Talaro

From: Darrow, Jeff <Jeff.Darrow@hawaiicounty.gov>;
To: shirleLtalaro@ymail.com <shirleLtalaro@ymail.com>;
Subject: Phone call
Sent: Tue, Jun 9, 2015 12:04:51 AM

Aloha Mrs. Talaro,

I received your phone call requesting the deposit be returned. Are you asking to withdraw the application? If
yes, we will need a simple letter or email officially withdrawing the change ofzone application.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Jeff

Jeffrey W Darrow

Planner

County ofHawaii Planning Department

101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3

Hilo, Hawaii 96720
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